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From: John Rudolph
To: Todd Jindra
Cc: Kelso, Nancy
Subject: Re: Fwd: ZBA 6-15-23 Submitted comments re: 4809 Hillview Terrace
Date: Wednesday, June 14, 2023 12:58:35 PM

Hi Todd,

Thanks for showing me the plans for the garage project and discussing the parameters of the 
addition with me. Just to reiterate my feelings on what you’re proposing, my wife and I don’t 
have any concerns at all. In fact, in talking it over, we feel that making improvements like this 
benefit the neighborhood overall, and we fully support you in making the proposed changes. 

I do wish you luck in getting the variance approved. I think it would make sense for the city to 
grant that.

Best,

John Rudolph
4805 Hillview Ter
Madison, WI 53711
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